
Respected Principals/H.O.D's/Co-ordinator's 

 

We regret to inform that the campus drive scheduled on 14 May, 2024 is postponed due to medical 

exigency of the recruitment team. The campus drive is rescheduled to 1st week of June. We earnestly 

request to share the message in all the relevant group of students for necessary information. As and 

when the drive is scheduled on 1st week of June, we would inform you in advance. 

 

Regards 

 

Ashok Shaw 

Asst.Prof in English 

D.D University 

Keonjhar 

Mob.7978700428 


